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Craig, Sondra

From: JOAN EVERSON <jpe2233@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2024 9:25 AM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: South Branch Library

[Some people who received this message don't oŌen get email from jpe2233@aol.com. Learn why this is important at 
hƩps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdenƟficaƟon ] 
 
*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open aƩachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. *** 
 
 
The South Branch should, in my opinion, be repurposed as a senior center.  The people in charge at city don’t seem to be 
interested in anything decent for seniors.  We have paid taxes for years and years, but we are a forgoƩen group. 
 
Joan P. Everson (life Ɵme resident of the city) 
2920 Blackhawk Place 
La Crosse, 54601 
Sent from my iPad 


